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 No: 
 

Requestor(s): Filing Date: Subject: Ombudsman 
Action Date: 

BAMC Action Date1: Board Action Date: Comments: 

 22-1 Michael D. Palage 16-Feb-2022 Seeking reconsideration of the redactions that were 
made to resolutions taken by the Board on 16 January 
2022 approving IT outsourcing contract renewals.  (See 
Board Resolutions 2022.01.16.01 – 2022.01.16.04). 

N/A BAMC Action: 16 May 
2022 – Summary 
Dismissal 
 

N/A 
 

 

22-2 Namibian Network 
Information Center (Pty) 
Ltd. and Blacknight 
Internet Solutions, Inc. 

12-April-2022 Seeking reconsideration of alleged ICANN staff action 
regarding the ICANN74 In-Person Participation 
Acknowledgement and Waiver  

N/A BAMC Determination 
(Request for Urgent 
Consideration) 14 April 
2022 
 
BAMC Action: 1 June 
2022 – Summary 
Dismissal 

N/A 
 

 

	

	
1	Article 4, Section 4.2 of the Bylaws provide that “[t]he Board Accountability Mechanisms Committee shall make a final recommendation to the Board with respect to a Reconsideration Request within 30 days following its receipt of the 
Ombudsman's evaluation (or 30 days following receipt of the Reconsideration Request involving those matters for which the Ombudsman recuses himself or herself or the receipt of the Community Reconsideration Request, if applicable), 
unless impractical, in which case it shall report to the Board the circumstances that prevented it from making a final recommendation and its best estimate of the time required to produce such a final recommendation. In any event, the 
Board Accountability Mechanisms Committee shall endeavor to produce its final recommendation to the Board within 90 days of receipt of the Reconsideration Request. (See Bylaws, Art. 4, § 4.2(q).)  Article 4, Section 4.2(r) of the 
Bylaws states that the Board “shall issue its decision on the recommendation of the Board Accountability Mechanisms Committee within 45 days of receipt of the Board Accountability Mechanisms Committee’s recommendation or as soon 
thereafter as feasible.”  Requestors are regularly notified at each step of the proceedings, including whether there will be a delay beyond the suggested response deadline.	


